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Online Mandarin Courses open to UNNCers  

Online Mandarin class of the Confucius Institute began 9 Mar. 2 survival 

levels and 6 HSK levels’ modules are available on moodle now. Before 16 

Mar, there were two weeks’ free trial. The courses now charges half price 

tuition than past semesters. To register the class, please follow the instruction 

below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Updates about HSK tests 

1. HSK Test on April 11 has been cancelled due to COVID-19. The 

re-opening schedule will be informed according to the rules of 

the Chinese Test International. (CTI) 

2. From January 1, 2020 within mainland China, test takers can 

gain an analysis report of the Chinese proficiency and a paper 

score report. The documents can be sent to a given address 

directly with 60 rmb service fee.  

Steps to apply for the two services: 

log into chinesetest.cn, click ‘personal center’, go to ’score information’, apply for the score 

report, fill in the application form, pay for the postage, wait for handling, to be sent within 5 

workdays.    

Upcoming event 

27 Apr International Education Week: UNNC International Chinese competition 

Nottingham Confucius Institute China Ningbo Branch 

Email: confucius.institute@nottingham.edu.cn Address: 451-2 Trent Building | Uni-

versity of Nottingham Ningbo China 199 East Taikang Road | Ningbo China 315100 

Tel: +86(0)574 88180000-8340    


